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Newsletter Submissions
If you have a submission for the Gold Bar Newsletter, 
please call Stacey at 780-465-0486 or e-mail at: 
stacey.goldbar@hotmail.com   Please note the 
new address to send submissions to me. 
 The deadline for the next newsletter is 9:00 pm, 
June 1, 2009. You can also contact me if you need to 
post a message on the community sign located at 
106 Ave. & 47 St. 

You can access community information and events 
on the Gold Bar website at: www.goldbarcl.com

If you need to send any correspondence regarding 
the Community League, or to send a donation to the 
Building Committee, please mail to:

Gold Bar Community League
P.O. Box 38124 Capilano
10155-50 Street Edmonton,  Alberta   T6A 3Y6

Cocktails 6:00 pm    •   Dinner 7:00 pm    •   Auction 6:00-10:00 pm
Delicious barbecue chicken dinner - www.cateringbygail.com

Wide variety of auction items - payment by cheque/cash
The company of friends and neighbours - everyone is welcome!

 
Tickets $25, call Trudy 780-465-2243 or Lorna 780-465-5594

Gardening supplies, tools, sports & leisure equipment, scrapbooking 
supplies, restaurant certificates, and even a balloon animal certificate… 

these are just a few of the items we’ve collected from area 
businesses and community members. 

We are still welcoming donations of goods and services of all kinds so 
don’t delay, call today! Lise 780-468-1310 or Pat 780-465-7890.

Spring Fling & Silent Auction
Calling all 
Neighbourhood Scrapbookers!
Mark your calendars for May 19th and from 
7:00 – 10:00 pm and come out to join your friends 
and neighbours for 3 hours of scrapbooking fun!  
All levels are welcome from “just curious” to 
“experienced”.  
Beginners are more than welcome and will receive 
any help needed to get started.  Punches and a 
cutting system will be available for you to use, all 
you have to bring is your photos and scrapbooking 
supplies.  Products will be available for sale if you run 
out or are in need of something.  The cost to Com-
munity League Members is $5.00 (membership cards 
must be presented when attending) and  $10.00 for 
Non Members.
*Community League memberships will be sold at 
each function.
 
To reserve your spot, please contact
Dawn Kehoe, Creative Memories Consultant
at 780-469-6080 / 780-983-4241 or email at: 
sdlkehoe@shaw.ca
www.mycmsite.com/dawnkehoe

Gold Bar Building Project Fundraiser • Saturday, May 2, 2009
Gold Bar Community Hall

Spring Craft Fair
Goldbar Hall
Saturday May 9, 10am-4pm
Free Admission, Free Parking

A showcase and sale of a unique variety of items 
from local artists and craftspeople.  The perfect 
place to find that Mothers Day, Fathers Day or Year 
End Teachers Gift. For more information please call 
Carolan @780-461-4912.

Gold Bar Seniors Tea
Mark your calendar and plan to come to this 
free annual event
 
Friday June 5, 2009
1:00-3:00 at Gold Bar Community Hall
Light snacks, refreshments, and live entertain-
ment
 
All Gold Bar seniors & friends are welcome. 
Those who hold current Gold Bar Community 
League Seniors’ memberships will receive invita-
tions in 
mid-May. Everyone RSVP by June 2nd to Trudy 
780-465-2243.
 
Memberships for 2009-10 will be available to 
purchase.

Summer Job Oppotunities 
Opportunities are now available for those who have 
a passion for recreation and love working with chil-
dren and youth. The City of Edmonton is currently 
hiring our summer staff, so don’t miss out! Part-time 
positions also open. Visit our web site for more 
information:    www.edmonton.ca
click on City Jobs/Job opportunities

Scouts Spring Bottle Drive
Saturday, April 25, 2009.

Scouts will be out collecting bottles and 
cans by 9 a.m. on April 25.
Any one who volunteers, please come to 
the basement and sign-in.
Anyone who has any questions, please 
call Lorna @ 465-5594. 
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Upcoming BINGO Dates
Please consider volunteering for these upcoming 
Bingo dates: 

PARKWAY
Saturday, May 9, 2009
Tuesday, May 12, 2009
Monday, June 15, 2009
Thursday, July 9, 2009
Wednesday, August 12, 2009

FORT ROAD
Wednesday, May 20, 2009
Thursday, June 11, 2009
Wednesday, June 17, 2009

As always, your help is appreciated by the 
Gold Bar Community.

Gold Bar Annual General Meeting, May 4, 2009, 7:00 pm
With the Gold Bar Annual General Meeting just around the corner we welcome all 
residents to join us at Gold Bar Hall on Monday, May 4, 2009 at 7:00 pm.  This year we 
have one VACANT position.  The President’s position has been held by Murray Badger 
since June of 2006 and he would like to give another community member the opportunity 
to get involved.  Murray has been instrumental in helping the executive take on and 
accomplish a number of tasks over the past years.  We thank him for his direction 
and dedication and now that he will remain involved with the community in many 
different areas.   
 
Our Treasurer’s position also comes up for renewal this year but we are pleased to 
announce, Nicole Kraychy, as the incumbent for this position. Three years ago this June, 
Jerry Purpur took on the position of Treasurer for the league.  In October of 2006, the 
position of Treasurer was split into two categories with Jerry holding the elected executive 
position and Diane Brauer taking over the bookkeeping component of the job. We thank 
both Jerry and Diane for their time and commitment and know that we are a stronger 
community because of their service.  

Nicole Kraychy, has been in training for Treasurer for the past year and we are anxious 
to officially welcome her onto the executive of Gold Bar Community League at our 
upcoming AGM.  Diane Brauer will remain as Gold Bar’s financial bookkeeper and will 
continue to assist Nicole while Jerry stays on as our Financial Director.  In this day and 
age we are confident that we have a strong financial group working together for Gold 
Bar’s best interest.
 
Our community is only as good as its members and we are so fortunate in Gold Bar to 
have many talented and vibrant people.  Please come and share your talents with us, we 
need your support and we encourage each of you to get involved.  We look forward to 
hearing from you.  
 
If you are interested in filling the PRESIDENT’S position, please 
contact Isabella at 780-466-3895 prior to May 4, 2009. 

Bike Safety Programs 

4 Wheel Drive and Ride to Survive
Your child will participate in bike related games and
activities that will help them learn about basic bicycle
skills, rules of the road and bike safety. ‘4 Wheel 
Drive’ programs are for ages 3-5 and ‘Ride to 
Survive’ for ages 6-12. To register, contact 311 or 
online at  ereg.edmonton.ca

May 13	 •	 Parkallen - 4 Wheel Drive and 
		  Ride to Survive
May 17	 •	 Yellowbird - 4 Wheel Drive and 
		  Ride to Survive
May 23	 •	 Aspen Gardens - 4 Wheel Drive and 
		  Ride to Survive
	 •	 Greenfield- 4 Wheel Drive and 
		  Ride to Survive
May 30	 •	 Riverbend (Brookside site) - 
		  4 Wheel Drive & Ride to Survive
	 •	 Strathearn - 4 Wheel Drive and 
		  Ride to Survive
June 6	 •	 Blue Quill - 4 Wheel Drive and 
		  Ride to Survive
June 13	 •	 Capilano - 4 Wheel Drive and 
		  Ride to Survive
	 •	 Twin Brooks - 4 Wheel Drive and 
		  Ride to Survive

2009 Big Bin Events
The City of Edmonton is hosting Big Bin events for 
household items that can’t be set out for regular 
waste collection. Twelve weekend events will be held 
in various locations throughout the City.

City residents will be able to drop off items such as 
old couches, chairs, mattresses, and appliances free of 
charge. Computers and other electronics will also be 
accepted for recycling.

Note: Do not bring household hazardous waste like 
paint, varnish, household cleaners or batteries. Please take 
those items to an ECO Station.
All events will run from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

May 9 & 10
	 Commonwealth Stadium     112 Ave. & 90 Street
May 23 & 24
	 SE District Yard     5404 – 59 Avenue
May 30 & 31
	 Blue Quill     11304 – 25 Avenue
June 6 & 7
	 Castle Downs     11520 – 153 Avenue
June 13 & 14
	 Northlands     11203 – 73 Street
June 20 & 21
	 Woodcroft     13915 – 115 Avenue
August 15 & 16
	 Callingwood     17740 – 69 Avenue
August 22 & 23
	 Commonwealth Stadium     112 Ave. & 90 Street
August 29 & 30
	 Blue Quill     11304 – 25 Avenue
September 12 & 13
	 Millwoods Town Centre     23 Avenue & 66 Street
September 19 & 20
	 Kennedale 12810 – 58 Street

In Remembrance
There will be a celebration of life for 
Gerald Hoffman on May 16 at Gold Bar Hall at 
1:00 pm.  The family welcomes all who would like to 
share in this celebration.


